


Texas to be remembered—not as the “Friendship State,” but as the state that abandoned fairness, integrity, and the
voices of its
people for partisan gain?

I urge you to reject any plan drafted under improper influence. Instead, pursue a redistricting process that is
transparent, inclusive,
and faithful to both our federal and state constitutions. Stand for the people of Texas—upholding fairness, resisting
partisan
pressure, and honoring the rule of law.

Respectfully,

Benjamin Farrar
San Antonio, TX




